
Commentary Items of significance Current status

In 2023, Greater Wellington Regional Council issued letters
requesting explanations of non-compliance.
Wellington Water is implementing the required corrective actions
where possible within the plant and resource constraints.  

Capital delivery is with SWDC, major investment is required.

With effect 01 July 2025, SWDC took back ownership of the
Capital Delivery Programme and associated projects .

 WWL submitted a draft growth and capacity study to SWDC in
December 2024; SWDC have taken ownership and need to
consider the next steps.

 GWRC sent a "Please Explain" regarding the WWTP effluent
quality non-compliance. WWL replied to the letter within the
required timeframe. 

Non-compliant

Greytown Wastewater Treatment Plant performance - August 2025


